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Dear 

Legislative Consent Motion – Private International Law (Implementation of 
Agreements) Bill 

At its meeting on 12 March 2020, the Committee for Justice took evidence from a 
Department of Justice official on the proposed Legislative Consent Motion (LCM) on 
the Private International Law (Implementation of Agreements) Bill. It was agreed that 
a definitive timeline for passage and completion of the LCM should be provided to 
the Committee.  

The Committee also raised a number of concerns regarding the regulation-making 
provisions in the Bill which would allow the Secretary of State to legislate for 
Northern Ireland with the consent of a Northern Ireland department. Officials may 
wish to take this opportunity to provide further comment on these issues in their 
response.  

Given the time constraints indicated during the evidence session, I would appreciate 
an urgent response.  

Yours sincerely 

Kathy O’Hanlon 
Senior Assistant Clerk to the Committee for Justice 

Departmental Assembly Liaison Officer (DALO)
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